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07/14/2016 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This notice is to inform all potential bidders that Solicitation 17000479 has been 
canceled. On behalf of The Department of Human Services we would like to thank you 
for your interest in this bid. We apologize for the inconvenience and hope to do 
business with you again in the future.  
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
 
 
 
Sarah McElroy, CPO 
Contracting & Acquisitions Agent IV 
Oklahoma Department of Human Services 


